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On 11th February 2023, the NSS unit of SLC, University of 

Delhi participated in the Plog Run drive and awareness to ban 

all kinds of single use plastic. It was conducted by the 

Municipal Corporation of Delhi (MCD), Shahadara North 

Zone at Welcome Jheel at Morning 8:30 AM.  

The drive was attended by Environmentalist Ripu Daman 

Bevli, who is also referred as the Plogman of India. 

18 students from Shyam Lal College participated in the plog 

run and plantation drive. The volunteers vowed to not use 

single use plastic and try and reduce its use in their respective 

surroundings.  

Our volunteers actively supported in the plog drive.   

 



  

 



 

 



 

 



 


